
Mon, May 17, 2010
Subject: University of California Invitation

Dear Adriano Cavalcanti,

We are inviting your participation in an international survey of health
and safety practices and views on risks within the nanotechnology
industry.  This study is being performed by academic researchers at the
University of California, Santa Barbara (UCSB), in conjunction with the
National Science Foundation (NSF)-funded Center for Nanotechnology in
Society (CNS) and the NSF/U.S. EPA-co-funded UC Center for Environmental
Implications of Nanotechnology.
http://www.surveymonkey.com/s/QZM7MP7

If you would like more information about our study, please feel free to contact me or to visit the 
project website (http://fiesta.bren.ucsb.edu/~nano/index.html). Here you may review the invitation 
to participate as well as the questionnaire.

Would you please respond to this email (lbaumgartner@cns.ucsb.edu),
indicating your availability for a forty-five minute telephone interview
or willingness to participate in an online version of the survey?  We
would like to schedule a telephone interview with you at your earliest
convenience.

Should you wish to review the questionnaire that will be used during our
telephone interview, we can provide that in advance.

Thank you for your time and interest.  Your participation will add
significantly to the knowledge regarding safe handling of nanomaterials.

Sincerely,

Lynn Baumgartner, Researcher

Center for Nanotechnology in Society

University of California, Santa Barbara
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